
 
SW/TR 

2nd November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Hello Future Funded Trip: University of Cumbria and Tullie House Museum – Wednesday, 14th December 2022 

Hello Future are funding a day trip to their partner, the University of Cumbria, along with a session at Tullie House 

Museum on Wednesday, 14th December 2022.  

This trip will provide students with an opportunity to explore the campus and take part in a range of workshops to 

sample the art courses available at the University of Cumbria. They will also explore the career options of the arts 

industry and take part in more fun workshops and behind the scenes experiences at Tullie House.  This trip will take 

place during normal school hours. This trip is fully funded by Hello Future with lunch and transport included. 

Hello Future aim to support students in Cumbria to make informed decisions about their future and this trip is one of 

many opportunities they fund to support this aim. For more information about Hello Future feel free to visit their 

website, https://www.hellofuture.ac.uk/ or get in contact via hellofuture@cumbria.ac.uk.  

The timetable for the day is as follows: 

Time Activity 

9:00 Board coach and depart the school 

9:55 Arrive at Tullie House/ Uni of Cumbria 

10:00 Activities 

  Uni of Cumbria: Campus Tour with student 
ambassador followed by a practical workshop 

Tullie House: Intro to careers in the arts followed 
by activities and behind the scenes explorations. 

12:00 Lunch 

12:30 Switch over students to other location 

13:00 Activities (Depending on where students were in the morning) 

  Uni of Cumbria: Campus Tour with student 
ambassador followed by a practical workshop 

Tullie House: Intro to careers in the arts followed 
by activities and behind the scenes explorations. 

15:00 Coaches depart 

16:00 Students return to school 

 
Students are expected to attend school at the normal time of 08:30am for registration and be in full school uniform. 

This is a great opportunity for students to learn about their options ahead, and to chat to staff at the college who 

want to help and support them.    

Yours sincerely 

S Winstanley 

Scott Winstanley 
Subject Leader, Art  

 


